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Third Update: Azusa Polling Places  

LOS ANGELES - Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan 
announced voters assigned to the Memorial Park polling location in Azusa can vote at Dalton 
Elementary School Auditorium.  

Dalton Elementary School Auditorium is located at 500 E. 10th St. in Azusa. Voters in line by 8 p.m. will 
be served. 

Early reports indicated both Dalton Elementary School and Memorial Park were on lockdown. The 
Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk can confirm that Dalton Elementary School is now re-opened and fully 
operational.  

Alternative voting locations in the area include: 

 Mountain View Elementary School – 201 N. Vernon Ave. Azusa 
 Foothill Community Church Lobby – 777 E. Alosta Ave. Azusa 
 Northside Park Recreation Room – 600 W. 111th St. Azusa 

Updates on this incident and other election information will be provided via social media throughout the 
evening.  

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing 
essential records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For 
more information, visit lavote.net and follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC. 
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